
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 21-445, Version: 1

Broken Arrow Municipal Authority
Meeting of: 04-20-2021

Title:
Acknowledgement of receipt of Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality
(ODEQ) Permit No. WL000072200783 for construction of Battle Creek Tank Golf
Course Potable Water Line Extension and Tank Modification  (Project No. 195427B)

Background:
Plans and specifications were submitted to ODEQ on November 11, 2020. The plans were approved. The
Original Permit to Construct was issued on March 19, 2021, for clarity BAMA asked for the wording on the
permit to be modified to more distinctly describe this project versus Project 195427A (WL000072200782). The
Amended Permit to Construct was signed on March 30, 2021 and received on April 5, 2021.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Ethan J.L. Edwards, Director of Engineering & Construction

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: Permit to Construct Battle Creek Golf Course Potable Water Line Extension and Tank
Modification
Recommendation:
Acknowledgement of receipt of Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (ODEQ) Permit No.
WL000072200783 for construction of Battle Creek Tank Golf Course Potable Water Line Extension and Tank
Modification (Project No. 195427B)
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